



To: Mayor and City Council Members

From: Phil Green, IT Director

Date: November 16, 2022

RE: October Monthly Report

The following are accomplishments from the month of October

- 1. Started cleanup of old domain issues.
- 2. Continued to migrate to new network equipment and services that were ordered and never used removed and upgraded. Giving the city faster speeds and cost savings of approximately \$4,000.00/mo
- 3. Continue planning migration to new phone system that will allow greater flexibility and functionality while saving the City approximately \$500.00/mo.